

Possible Actions in response to Safety Report from BR

Overall park is assessed as low risk. Although there appears to be a different inspector this year, the findings are very similar.

What we do depends on how much we want to spend and when. Areas where we could invest

- New bark to top up what is already there. The last time we brought in new bark was July 2021. We might not need quite as much as we brought in last time (attached photo). If we do decide to go ahead again this year we should do some in summer as the field needs to be dry enough that the lorry can get onto the field to drop off bark close to the play park. David was involved last time so we have had this risk assessed
- At some point we may want to do some major replacement of rotting timbers in the fence and gates. This has the potential I guess to be very expensive depending on whether we try to do it ourselves or get a fencer in at some point simply to replace all of it. I'm not sure when we last did something comprehensive wrt fence. We did paint it maybe 2 summers ago
- There is some rust on some of the connectors. Brian and I did replace a couple. I can have a look at the ones identified specifically by the inspector and see if they need/I can replace them. However nothing was identified as anything other than low risk so there is nothing urgent to be done
- There are some minor new comments around signage which we can fix although we have the relevant info at both entrances to the park so seems somewhat redundant
- We may want to consider replacing the football goal frames as they are quite rusty